
Sauganash Elementary School
6040 N. Kilpatrick Avenue-Chicago, Illinois 60646

Phone (773) 534-3470 Fax (773) 534-3707
www.sauganash.cps.edu

Christine Munns, Principal Sean Kennedy, Assistant Principal

Dear Sauganash Parents and Guardians,

Safety is always my top priority, which is why I am writing to inform you of an incident that
occurred earlier today. This morning, before school, a member of our school community was hit
by a car near Sauganash. Notifications were made to ensure this individual received medical
attention. We also notified the CPS Office of Safety and Security for additional support. For
privacy reasons, I am unable to provide further details.

Please know that we are taking this incident extremely seriously. If your child witnessed this
incident and voices any concerns or fears, please let us know so we can ensure their
social-emotional needs are met. I thank you for your continued partnership and encourage you
to have a conversation with your student about being aware of their surroundings as they walk
to and from school.

The Safety Committee on our LSC has been working with Legislators, IDOT, and CDOT to make
crossing Peterson Ave. more safe for our students to get to and from school. Our safety
committee will be meeting over the coming weeks and we will add this to our March 4th agenda.

Thank you for your support, if you have any questions, please contact me directly.

Sincerely,
Principal Munns


